
28 September 2020 

Subject Enrichment Weeks Commence 

 

Dear Students 

Please be informed that from upcoming week that is Monday, 28th September we'll begin with 

Subject Enrichment Week.Choice of activities carrying all the details will be given to you by your 

respective subject incharge and  e- certificates will be awarded to the  outstanding participants. 


